Chair and members of the committee,

| think HB2398 is a good bill and should be passed. Energy used by our households is essential to our well being and uses a
significant portion of total energy. In control of green house gases we must reduce fossil fuel consumption with among other things
install electric heat and do high quality installations.

Please pass H2398

Bil Harris
Northwest Portland|



